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December 7, 2020

ALL ENGINEERS AND CONSULTANTS
SUBJECT: REVISIONS TO EPWATER STANDARD FRONT-END DOCUMENTS
Dear Engineers and Consultants:

El Paso Water has posted revised Front-End Documents on our website at
https://www.epwater.org/business_center/engineering_overview/design_standards_and_specifica
tions. Please save the link for future reference. You may also navigate to this page from
epwater.org home page under the Business Center tab.

El Paso Water will use the 2018 Edition of the EJCDC Standard General Conditions (EJCDC
C-700, 2018 Edition) as part of their Contract Documents as of December 7, 2020. Revisions have
been made to all sections of the front-end documents in accordance with the EJCDC 2018 Standard
General Conditions.

Effective immediately, utilize these revised Front-Ends when preparing bid documents for
EPWater. All footer dates in ALL front-end sections have been changed to 12/7/20. Please
ensure this information is provide to your staff, as appropriate.

For any questions regarding the revised documents, please contact me at (915) 594-5526 or
Geoffrey Espineli at (915) 594-5591. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

AAA A

Elizabeth K. Parra
Engineering and Project Management

1154 Hawkins Bivd. P.O.Box 511 El Paso, TX 79961-0511 915.594.5500



